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owns and operates
the electricity network

throughout Kapiti and Horowhenua.
Our owner is the Electra Trust.

Electra’s Trust ownership ensures that we 
deliver an annual electricity sales discount 

to all consumers connected to our network.

Friendship Force International (FFI) 
formed in 1977, is a non-political, 
non-sectarian, and non-profit home 
hosting organisation. Their goals are to 
develop friendships, share experiences, 
to understand and appreciate cultural 
boundaries throughout the world. 
In 1987 Kapiti Coast Friendship Force 
(Friendship Force of Kapiti Coast (Inc)) 
was formed and is one of more than 
300 clubs in 60 plus countries. 
Being a Friendship Force member 
enables people to travel confidently, as 
FF ambassadors, all around the world 
and to home host members from clubs 
throughout New Zealand and abroad. 
Members can apply to join journey’s 
conducted by other clubs, in any 
country.  
 
Kapiti Coast Friendship Force has 60 
members but is always eager to have 
more like minded people who love 
travel or hosting interesting visitors. 

FRIENDSHIP FORCE 
friendly face of Kapiti

The Kapiti club holds international 
journeys each year, as well as a 
number of local ones and hosts 
other clubs on their journeys. Theme 
journeys such as “Escape to Wisconsin 
By Bike”, is on the calendar for 
October this year with two Kapiti 
members joining in.
New members are always welcome. 
Our group has a monthly coffee 
morning and other social functions. 
Visit our Facebook page “Kapiti  
Coast Friendship Force” 
on Facebook for details.

If you would  
like to receive our  

newsletter, or for more 
information contact President 

Sue Harris 0274385143 
kapitiff@gmail.com

Or through the Contact page 
of our website http://kapiti.
friendshipforce.co.nz/home

Electra is an essential service (utilities) and we will continue 
to carry out work that is critical to ensure network resilience, 
and in order to keep the power on at your place.

We have strict protocols in place to protect the health, safety 
and wellbeing of our people during this lock-down period also 
ensuring we do not compromise your safety or health.

If you ring our call centre to report an issue, and/or if we need 
to come to your property, we will ask you some questions 
related to Covid-19:

•	 Is anyone unwell in your house?

•	 Are you self-isolating due to travel or contact with someone 
with Covid-19?

•	 Is your meter board inside or outside?

•	 Does our faultman have ready access to the meter board?

If your meter is inside your house our staff member may 
have to access it.  We will discuss with you how this can be 
achieved safely for both us and you.  

Regular updates on activity and power outages are available 
on the following sites:
Electra Customer Outage Application via the 
Play Store/App Store
Electra website:  www.electra.co.nz
Facebook: Electra 

Our key number to report issues is
0800 lostpower or 0800 567 876
Call centre:  0800 353 2872

Notice to Electra Customers


